PRIVACY POLICY

The Child Abuse Network, Inc. (CAN) takes your privacy seriously and is committed to the confidentiality and security of any and all information that you voluntarily provide on our website.

CAN will ask for your personal information when you voluntarily register with us to make an online donation, subscribe to a newsletter, ask to receive information, and/or sign-up to become a volunteer.

The information that we collect is used to relay news and information about events and happenings at CAN and the Children's Advocacy Center, and to improve the content of our website. The information is solely for our purposes and will never be given to an outside organization. We maintain and manage our database of donor and volunteer information. If, at any time, you do not wish to receive correspondence from us, either through mail, email or phone, please contact us and we will ensure your information is removed from any correspondence lists. You have the opportunity to opt-out of our emails at any time.

Child Abuse Network, Inc. has partnered with Network for Good to securely process your online credit card donations via the Network for Good Donor Advised Fund (tax ID 68-0480736). Your online transactions will appear on your credit card statement as "Network for Good." These transactions are subject to Network for Good's Privacy, Security & Disclosure Statement.

We use standard industry protocol in all credit card transactions, including the application of firewalls, encryption technologies, and password protection systems. To protect your information off-line, we have appropriate physical, electronic, and operational procedures to secure the information you provide online.

Our website may contain links to other organizations for the users' convenience. If you use these links, you will leave the CAN website. We encourage you to read the privacy statements of any of the websites you may enter. This privacy statement only applies to the CAN website.

If you have any questions regarding the CAN privacy policy, need to contact us, or to update your information, please contact:

Child Abuse Network, Inc. 2829 S. Sheridan Road Tulsa, Oklahoma 74129 (918) 624-0200 info@childabusenetwork.org